
From: Pill, Stuart [mailto:SPill@claytonutz.com]  

Sent: Friday, 8 July 2016 12:38 PM 
To: Chambers - Johns C; AMOD 

Cc: 'Susan Kenna'; 'catherine.pugsley@aheia.edu.au'; 'aodgers@vieu.org.au'; 
'dcolley@aeufederal.org.au'; 'mark@spsf.asn.au'; Nick Ruskin; 'Chris Walton'; 'Michael Butler'; 'Nicole 

den Elzen'; 'Jbutler@bond.edu.au'; Shannon, Allison; 'Monroe, John' 

Subject: AM 2015/6 
 

Dear Commissioner  

In Order 7 of the Directions of 20 April 2016 the Commission sought that the parties jointly file in the 
Commission a proposed timetable for the Hearing of evidence on the dates listed in paragraph [6] by 
8 July 2016. 

Many of the parties have conferred and a proposed timetable is well advanced but unfortunately it will 
not be finalised today.  Accordingly, a number of parties have requested that I write to indicate that 
the parties will provide the proposed timetable to the Commission as soon as possible early next 
week. 

If you have any queries in relation to this matter to not hesitate to contact me. 

Stuart Pill, Partner 
Clayton Utz 
Level 18, 333 Collins Street, Melbourne VIC 3000 Australia | D +613 9286 6148 | F +613 9629 8488 | M +614 08 994 144 | 
spill@claytonutz.com | www.claytonutz.com 
 

 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

 

mailto:spill@claytonutz.com
http://www.claytonutz.com/
http://www.claytonutz.com/

